To: Kittitas County CommunityDevelopment Services
411 N Ruby St. Suite 2
Ellensburg, Wa, 98926

To whom it may concern;

I am writing in opposition to Brown and Jackson (SE-20-00003) proposed storage ponds (sewage
ponds) on parcel 295134. This type of septage has no business anywhere near residential or agricultural
communities. In the proposed area there are many residences within 1 or 2 miles. We not want the
stink, (and you know that it will be pungent at times), the blowing in the air from dried waste spread on
the land (this is a windy area and it will blow quite extensively) and the potential contamination of our
ground water. Human waste should not be spread on agricultural land. It is full of heavy
metals,drugs,and disease. How the county can even consider permitting this is beyond absurd. Who
writes the laws that would permit this insanity. We already have to live with the awful stink of the shut
down silage dump up the road on Vantage highway. On many nice quiet evenings the aroma is
disgusting, at best. Please reject this proposal as not in the best interest of the community in which it
would be located. If this is considered a Utility with no environmental impact by Kittitas county codes,

then you need to rewrite your codes.
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Paul and Judy Kjosness 2 2 < fo020
17780 Vantage Hwy

Ellensburg, Wa. 98926

509-925-3732

pkjosness@yahoo.com



